
You may also register for this meeting on our website: PANW.pipelineawareness.org 

Please Plan to Participate in the 

Cassia County LEPC  
Pipeline Safety Information Meeting 

 

December 18, 2018 
Lunch will be provided. Session is from 12:00pm-1:30pm. 

 
Sponsored by the Pipeline Association of the Northwest (PANW) 

Williams NWP, Intermountain Gas Company and Andeavor 
  

Location of Meeting: 1800 J Street, Heyburn, ID 83336 

 
Agenda: 
12:00-12:15pm Pipeline Operator Introductions 
12:15-12:45pm Lunch – PANW Presentation 
12:45-1:00pm Questions? 
1:00pm Door Prizes & Closing 
 

The purpose of this meeting is to introduce pipeline operators to 
emergency responders prior to a pipeline incident. We want to work 
together to be prepared for the unlikely event of a natural gas 
pipeline rupture or leak.  
 

We hope to provide you with information about transporting a variety of products through pipelines, how to 
recognize a potential leak, and how to appropriately respond if an incident should occur. Following the session, 
we will have an open discussion to answer any questions the responders might have for the pipeline operators 
– or vice versa! Better to prepare ourselves prior to meeting at the scene of an incident and to know who to 
contact for further information. 

 

RSVP here: https://pipelineawarenessorg.wufoo.com/forms/ssn9kqt0mnq4s9/ 
 

Who is the Pipeline Association of the Northwest? 

The pipeline Association of the Northwest (PANW) is comprised of pipeline operators in Idaho, Oregon and 
Washington that are dedicated to promoting pipeline safety by providing information for Emergency 
Responders, Public Official, Excavators, State Residents and Businesses.  

https://panw.pipelineawareness.org/

